
Collaborative Request for Feedback on New 

Curriculum Initiatives 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance our educational 

offerings, we are excited to share our new curriculum initiatives and invite your valuable 

feedback. 

Attached to this letter, you will find a detailed overview of the proposed changes, including the 

objectives, implementation strategies, and anticipated outcomes. We believe that your insights 

and expertise in [specific area/subject] can significantly contribute to refining these initiatives. 

We would appreciate it if you could review the attached materials and provide your feedback by 

[specific deadline]. Your thoughts will be instrumental in ensuring that our curriculum meets the 

diverse needs of our students and aligns with our educational goals. 

Thank you for your collaboration and support. We look forward to your valuable input. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Institution] 


